
United States Department of the Interior 
  BUREAU OF OCEAN ENERGY MANAGEMENT 

Anchorage, Alaska Office 
3801 Centerpoint Drive, Suite 500 
Anchorage, Alaska  99503-5823 

 

 

 
Teresa Imm 
President 
ASRC Exploration, LLC 
3900 C Street, Ste. 1000 
Anchorage, AK 99503  
 
Dear Ms. Imm: 
 
On April 16, 2020, you file d 21requests for oil and gas lease relinquishments in this office on behalf 
of the lessee, ASRC Exploration, LLC. (03397), as record title holder, surrendering all rights, title, and 
interests in the following list of Alaska Outer Continental Shelf Leases.  These relinquishments have 
been accepted, and are effective on the date of their filing, April 16, 2020. 
 
With the current conditions, we will not be enclosing signed originals of form BOEM-0152, 
Relinquishment of Federal OCS Oil and Gas Lease, at this time.  We will provide them at a later date. 
 
This signed letter will serve as acceptance of relinquishment of the following leases:     
 

OCS-Y-01804  OCS-Y-01929  
OCS-Y-01805  OCS- Y-01935  
OCS-Y-01806 OCS- Y-01936  
OCS-Y-01807  OCS- Y-01937  
OCS-Y-01808  OCS-Y-01940  
OCS-Y-01809  OCS- Y-01941  
OCS-Y-01812  OCS-Y-01942 
OCS-Y-01813 OCS-Y-01943 
OCS-Y-01912  OCS-Y-01944 
OCS-Y-01913 OCS-Y-01945 
OCS-Y-01921   

 

Should you require further assistance, please contact Deanna Benedetti, Mineral Leasing 
Specialist, by telephone 907-334-5282, or email deanna.benedetti@boem.gov. 
 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 Dr. James J. Kendall 
 Regional Director 
 
 
cc: Mark Fesmire, Regional Director, BSEE 

mailto:deanna.benedetti@boem.gov
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